
      

  

   

  

   

         

   

  

      
    

   
 

     
    

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Product: VIVITROL® (naltrexone for extended release injectable suspension) 

NDC: 65757-300-01 kit (outside carton) 

Strength: 380mg 

Package Size: Single dose kit 

Lot Number(s): Kit (Packaging) 20191-1002T and 2019-1003T Exp: 31MAY2021 

Manufactured by: Alkermes Inc., Wilmington, OH 

Alkermes Inc. is recalling two lots of VIVITROL product due to the possibility of 1 inch needles 
being placed in the 1 1/2 inch needle cardboardsleeve. Note the primary packaging of all 
needles is correct. The drug product vial is not impacted. This recall is to the wholesaler, 
pharmacy and health care provider level. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


